
From: info@miktreatz.com
To: Peter Mayhew
Subject: Fwd: Public waste bin
Date: 20 June 2024 15:48:51

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mustafe Mohamed <info@miktreatz.com>
Date: 8 August 2021 at 04:34:51 BST
To: enquiries.haringey@veolia.com
Subject: Public waste bin

﻿
Hi, 

I am writing to request a public bin outside of my property in Bruce grove. I
am a tenant at 88 Bruce grove, i have a business here and unfortunately there
isn't a public bin nearby which is resulting to people littering outside my
property and nearby streets. This is very frustrating, not only is it affecting my
business but as a whole contributing to the defacement of the nearby area. 

Due to the severity of this case i am resulted to voluntarily pick the litter with
my hands every evening. I firmly believe a bin is needed and will without a
doubt reduce litter on the road and nearby area. Please look in to my case and
advise me accordingly.

Kind regards

Mr Mohamed 
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